
 

 
 
June 30, 2022 
 
 
 
Attention: Dr. Michael Khan – Provost & Vice-President Academic 
 
Re:      Agreement defining a pathway for international students to enter degree studies at Trent 

University through Trent ESL and the Fleming College University Transfer Program 
 
Dear Dr. Khan,  
 
This letter provides notice that The Sir Sandford Fleming College of Applied Arts and Technology 
(Fleming College) requests to terminate the Agreement defining a pathway for international students 
to enter degree studies at Trent University through Trent ESL and the Fleming College University 
Transfer Program signed between Fleming College and Trent University in 2012. Termination of the 
Agreement is effective July 1, 2023. 
 
As stated in Article E: Review of Agreement 
 

This agreement is effective upon signing, and will apply to admissions beginning in Fall 2012. 
The agreement will be reviewed every three years and may be terminated by either party, 
given one year of notice. In the event of termination of the agreement, every effort will be 
made to ensure that students currently enrolled in the program will not be affected. 

 
The request does not apply to other General Arts and Science – University Transfer articulation 
agreements:  

• Ontario College Certificate in General Arts and Science – University Transfer to Bachelor of 
Arts (Honours) or Bachelor of Science (Honours) - ONCAT #1760; or  

• Ontario College Certificate in General Arts and Science – University Transfer to Bachelor of 
Education – Indigenous - ONCAT # 4480.  

 
Fleming College will make all efforts to ensure current participating students under this Agreement 
will not be negatively affected by this change. Moreover, the College will immediately remove all 
references to the Agreement from its promotional materials. 
 
Fleming values the continued collaboration and partnership with Trent University. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sandra Dupret 
Executive Vice President, Academic and Student Experience 


